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PHOTO RELEASE 
February 28, 2012 
 

KAUA‘I LEGISLATORS SUPPORT KAUA‘I GRANT-IN-AID APPLICANTS 
 

HONOLULU - Stephen Spears, Executive Director of Kaua‘i Habitat for Humanity and MaBel 
Fujiuchi, Chief Executive Officer for Kaua‘i Economic Opportunity (KEO), testified in support of 
their grant-in-aid applications before the Senate Committee on Ways and Means and the House 
Committee on Finance on Wednesday, February 22, 2012.  The committees held a joint 
informational briefing on grants-in-aid applications for the 2012 Legislature. 
 
After the briefing, Kaua‘i Senator Ronald D. Kouchi, along with Kaua‘i Representatives James 
Kunane Tokioka and Derek S. K. Kawakami, met with Spears and Fujiuchi to express support for 
their applications.  
 
(Photo #1 Caption: Representative Derek S.K. Kawakami, Kaua‘i Habitat for Humanity Executive 
Director Stephen Spears, Kaua‘i Habitat for Humanity Development Director Anne Dimock, 
Senator Ronald D. Kouchi and Representative James Tokioka) 
 
(Photo #2 Caption: Representative Derek S.K. Kawakami, Kaua‘i Economic Opportunity Chief 
Executive Officer MaBel Fujiuchi and Representative James Tokioka)  
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